402 W. Court Ave.
Las Cruces, NM 88005
Telephone: 575-541-0145
Fax: 575-527-5329

January 29, 2019

State of New Mexico
Public Education Commission

To Karen Woerner, Patricia Gipson, and members of the PEC,

Thank you for your supportive recommendations and feedback. Please find our
Revised CAPs attached and our assurance to continue to track progress and growth
and further our mission to Graduate Artist-Scholars Prepared to Succeed.

The Governance Board reviewed the attached CAPs for your approval on January
21, 2019 and has already approved the DASH for the January 11%" PEC and PED
meeting.

Attached are parent notification letters for compensatory services, EL services, and
SIOP Training our faculty completed in 2017-2018. Agendas, final Foldable, and
Resources for EL support also follow.

Once again, we appreciate your guidance during this process and we look forward
to working together to ensure we are providing the best possible educational
opportunities for our students now and in the future.

. Respecgfully,

Holly Scirullo '
Alma d’Arte Chief Academic Officer/Principal

(575) 541-0145
hschullo@almadarte.org




